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18th September 2023 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you all had a restful break, and welcome back to the Autumn 1 term.  Below are some of the 
things we are learning this half-term in English and Maths as well as the homework expectations for 
this half-term. 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

• Full stops and capital letters 
• Suffixes: -ly and -est 
• Exclamation Marks and Precise Verbs 

Writing: 

• Narrative 
• Diaries 
• Newspapers 

Reading: 

•  To re-tell a story, referring to most of the 
key events and characters 

• Build a repertoire of poems learnt by heart 
• Phonics: Recap set 2 & 3 Speed Sounds 

Speaking and Listening: 

• Appropriate questioning 
• Active participation in collaborative 

conversation 
 

Numbers to 100 

• Place Value  
• Comparing numbers from 0 to 100  
•  Number bonds and patterns 

Addition & Subtraction 

• Simple adding and subtracting 
• Adding and subtracting with renaming  
• Addition of three numbers  

Multiplication of 2, 5 & 10 

• Multiplication as equal groups  
•  2 Times Table 
•  5 Times Table 
• 10 Times Table 
• Solving Word Problems 

 
 

Homework Additional Books We Will Be Reading 

Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set every Monday 
for the week ahead. 

Pupils should be reading for 20 minutes every night. 
Planners are checked every Monday morning and 
must be signed. 

• Vlad and the Great Fire of London by 
Kate Cunningham  

• Fire by Pippa Goodheart 
• Little Red Reading Hood by Lucy 

Rowland  
• The Great Fire of London by Emma 

Adams 
 

 

Attached you will find information about what we are learning in our topic ‘What Happened in London 
in 1666?’ This includes key knowledge and facts that will be covered and a list of key vocabulary and 
definitions. Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including the spellings, as 
they will use them throughout their topic. 



  

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me at green@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 
or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Garces 

Green Class Teacher 

 

 

  


